Burks, Sarah

e e e s i SiiEs
From: Paden, Liza
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 4:43 PM
To: Welch Liles; Burks, Sarah
Cc: Eden Lindeman
Subject: RE: 37 Brattle Street, application for Marine Layer signs
Attachments: 37 marine layer.pdf

Signs as proposed, conform to Article 7.000.

Liza Paden

Cambridge Community Development Department
344 Broadway, Cambridge, MA 02139
617/349-4647

www.cambridgema.gov/cdd

office hours:
M 8:30t0 8, Tto T 8:30 to 5 and F 8:30 to noon

From: Welch Liles <wliles@asanapartners.com>

Sent: Friday, April 12,2019 4:03 PM

To: Burks, Sarah <sburks@cambridgema.gov>

Cc: Paden, Liza <lpaden@cambridgema.gov>; Eden Lindeman <eden@marinelayer.com>
Subject: RE: 37 Brattle Street, application for Marine Layer signs

Sarah,
Thank you for reaching out regarding this. Attached are the plans for the proposed signage design as requested.

I've also included Eden Lindeman, Marine Layer’s project manager, to help with answering any questions you might
have.

Thanks,

Welch Liles
Director - Development
wliles@asanapartners.com

OFFICE: 704.423.1721
MOBILE: 704.490.2528

A S A N A WEB: asanapartners.com

PARTMERS 4516 Camden Road, Suite 210
Charlotte, NC 28203

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s) named
above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient,
please notify us immediately by e-mail, and delete the original message.



This communication is not a solicitation to purchase or sell any securities or investment advisory services. Asana Partners, LP is a
SEC-Registered Investment Adviser.

From: Burks, Sarah <sburks@cambridgema.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 12:33 PM

To: Welch Liles <wliles@asanapartners.com>

Cc: Paden, Liza <lpaden@cambridgema.gov>

Subject: 37 Brattle Street, application for Marine Layer signs

| received your application for signage, lighting, and cleaning of existing storefront and masonry. If the wall sign and
blade sign conform to the base zoning code, this will not require a hearing of the Historical Commission. Please send the
drawings to Liza Paden at Community Development and ask for a Sign Certification Form or apply online for a sign
permit.

In the meantime, I'll advertise this for a Commission hearing on the off chance that it is not zoning compliant. | can
remove the case from the Commission’s May 2 agenda if we can resolve it administratively.

Sincerely,
Sarah Burks

Sarah L. Burks, Preservation Planner

Cambridge Historical Commission

831 Massachusetts Ave., 2nd Fl.

Cambridge, MA 02139

ph 617-349-4687; fax 617-349-6165; TTY 617-349-6112
http://www.cambridgema.gov/Historic




